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Voluntary recall of specific batch of Singlong Peanut Butter (Crunchy)  

 

7 May 2018: The Agri-Food & Veterinary Authority (AVA) received feedback on a 

metal screw found in a bottle of “Singlong Peanut Butter (Crunchy)”. AVA worked 

with the importer to investigate, and found that the metal screw could have been 

introduced during the manufacturing process of the product. As a precautionary 

measure, the importer had voluntarily recalled the specific batch of “Singlong Peanut 

Butter (Crunchy)”. The recall has since been completed. Details of the affected batch 

can be found below. 

 

2 Consumers who have purchased the affected product are advised not to 

consume it. Consumers may contact Sing Long Foodstuff Trading Co Pte Ltd at 

62845254 or email nya01@singlong.com to refund or exchange. 

 

Product Picture Country of origin 

Sing Long Peanut Butter 

(Crunchy) 

 

Affected batch:  

Use by 25 Jan 2019  

Weight: 340 gm 

 

China  

 

Issued by the Agri-Food & Veterinary Authority of Singapore  

On 7 May 2018 

Agri-Food & Veterinary Authority of Singapore 
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